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Dear Dr. Jansen:

As Secretary of the American Society of Parasitologists, and as
a parasitologist, I am very happy indeed to learn of the formation
of the Netherlands Society for Parasitology.

Please extend my heartiest congratulations to the members of
the Netherlands Society and my hope that they will freely call upon
me for any service which I may perform to further the development
of the Society in the Netherlands and its rapport with Societies in
the United States of America.

I am informing the officers of the American Society of the
formation of the Netherlands Society immediately and will introduce

an announcement to the agenda of our annual meeting in August, informing
our general membership of your Society.

Very sincerely yours,
ﬁ—%
Francis J/}iruldenler
cc: Council, American Society of Parasitologists‘
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